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Pink Shirt Day began in Canada in 2007 when two students took a stand against homophobic bullying, after a 

peer was bullied for wearing a pink shirt. In Aotearoa, Pink Shirt Day works to create schools, workplaces, 

communities and whānau where everyone feels safe, valued and respected. 

Silverstream Health Centre went pink on Friday the 20th of May 2022 for the 5th consecutive year. Silverstream 

Health Centre will always be proud supporters of positive movements of change to help the wellbeing of 

people and create safer environments for diversity.  

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 


